
ROAD CLOSURE 
 

Johnson Fork Road will be closed  

Starting on 11/6/24 to 12/14/24, for slip repair.    

Location is 100 yards before 29963 Johnson Fork  

which is near Franklin County Line.    

No through traffic. 

 

 

 

Denise Strohl 

Dearborn County Highway 

Office Manager 

812-655-9394 


